
                                                   

 

BENGEWORTH CE ACADEMY

ATTENDANCE 
MATTERS

Our classes with the highest 
attendance this week are…


Our whole school attendance 
this week is 96.44% and our 

target is 97% 

1SEVERN - 99.26%

2TEME - 99.56%


THIS WEEK’S

ACHIEVEMENTS

Little Stars

Golden Assembly

Congratulations to Walt, David, 
Adelina, Rhodri, Poppy and Scarlett.

Congratulations to Phoebe, Maria, 
Emily, Teddy, Emily, Sean, Filip, 

Nikodem, Maya, Jayden and Harry.
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Weekly Newsletter

World Book Day 

What a fantastic day the children had celebrating this year’s World Book 
Day! The children showed off their fabulous costumes in our traditional 

catwalk as well as taking part in lots of exciting reading activities 
throughout the day, including paired reading with other year groups. The 
children were also delighted to see the staff dressed up as characters 

from Julia Donaldson books! To help celebrate this event, a book fair will 
be at both bases until Wednesday 8th March.

Cross Country County Finals
A huge well done to Grace and 

Miki from Year 5 who represented 
our school and district in the 
County Cross Country finals 

yesterday. They both performed 
fantastically, on what was a very 
challenging course and against 

experienced athletes from across 
Worcestershire. We are so proud 

of them for their effort and 
achievement! A huge thank you to 
Mrs Gallot for accompanying and 
supporting both Grace and Miki 
throughout their heats and final. 


The Book Fair has arrived! The Book Fair will be 
held after school every day at both bases until 
Wednesday 8th March. Parents are welcome to 
visit the Book Fair with their children at the end 
of the school day. The Book Fair will also be open 

during parents evening on Tuesday 7th March. 


The book fair is located in the library at Burford 
Road and the Main Foyer at Kings' Road.


Please note we are now able to take cash and 
card payments. Card payments can be made on 
your phone by scanning a QR code whilst at the 

Book Fair, this will take you to the scholastic 
online payment system.




                                                   
UPCOMING 


DATES

13th - 17th March


Science 
Week

6th March

2Teme 

Sandfield 
Farm Visit  


6th - 8th March


Book Fair 

After school at 

both settings 

16th March


RED 
NOSE 
DAY

Year 1 Journey around the UK


Year 1 began their new topic on Thursday afternoon with 
a journey around the United Kingdom!  Children  visited 
Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland within different 

classrooms taking part in food tasting, traditional 
dancing and flag making. Children are now eager to 

learn much more about the countries of the UK.


The whole of Year 2 and a group from 
Year 3 have signed up to the grow your 
own potatoes scheme. This week we are 
'chitting' our potatoes and then in a few 

weeks when it is warmer we will be 
planting them. Hopefully we will have lots 
of potatoes and find out which class has 

grown the most.


CURRICULUM+ CLUBS
This half term’s Curriculum+ Clubs have got off to a flying start this week, 
with children in all year groups enjoying a wide range of activities such as 

Construction Club, Funky Friends, Polish Club and Origami Club, to name but 
a few.  After school clubs will run for 5 weeks, finishing in the week 

beginning 27th March.


SCAN ME

Places are now being booked for our Autumn opening of The Nursery at 
Bengeworth CE Academy and we are looking forward to welcoming our 

new families in September. To make sure you don't miss out register your 
interest here.  If you have already registered your interest and not 

received any further information please check your junk or spam folder 
for an email from The Nursery. 


Nursery New

Progress on our nursery 
building has progressed well 
this week; the foundations 
for the new building have 

now been dug ready for the 
structure to be built and the 

developers will soon be 
knocking through to the 

existing building


School Uniform 

Reminder


We would like to ask all parents and carers to 
check that their children are wearing the full 

correct school uniform, including school shoes, not 
boots, and to ensure that names are clearly visible 
in all items. We would also like to remind parents 
that tights should be red or grey rather than black 
or white. A copy of our uniform policy is available 
on the school website. If your child does not have 

the correct uniform, we may telephone you to bring 
the correct uniform to school.


https://www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/thenursery

